
 

Public and Private Sectors Management Program, the Faculty of Humanities and Social 
Sciences held the meeting for the preparation of the courses before starting the 1st 
semester/2020. 

On June 23rd, 2020, the Public and Private Sectors Management program held the meeting of the 
lecturers in the Public and Private Sectors Management Program for the 1st session/ 2020.  This 
meeting, Dr.  Pimchana Sriboonyaponrat, the Head of Public and Private Sectors Management 
Program as the chairperson for the meeting, which took place in Phornsophin conference room. 
The agenda for this meeting is about the opening of the internship students (the 4th year student 
with code 60) for training in both of the government and business organization, including with the 
orientation, submit the name of the internship students, report the number of the admission for 
the undergraduate students in the regular class for the academic year 2020 (the 1st round to the 
5th round) , the registration for the new students for the academic year 2020, the management 
for the online learning through the SSRU Next, and preparing for the audit of the Internal Quality 
Assurance on the curriculum level for the academic year 2019 during July 31st –  August 21st, 
2020. 


